
 

 

 

 

 

Spring Vale Primary 

Weekly News – 21st June 2021 

Sports Days 
To have parents/carers/grandparents watching sports days was our ambition.  

Unfortunately, due to the Government announcement on Monday, where current restrictions 

were extended for a further 4 weeks, the Local Authority have informed us that we are not 

allowed to have spectators.  Sports days will still go ahead but behind closed doors.  Staff 

and pupils within bubbles will be able to cheer and encourage each other.  We will endeavour 

to make this as fun as possible for the children.   

Arts Week 
As a part of our curriculum enrichment, we will be 

holding an Arts Week from Monday 28th June. This 

will involve children working to create artwork as 

individuals, and as a class project, which will be led 

by a visiting artist. To help us out with this, we are 

asking for donations of plastic bottles, plastic 

packaging, bottle tops, cardboard packaging - or any 

other recycling we could use to be donated to your 

child's class. There will be collection boxes in the 

classrooms next week! 

Well Done… 
…..to Year 6, Year 2, Year 4 and Year 1 who have taken part in SATs, phonics and times 

tables testing this week.   

Parents Evenings 

Parents evenings are still going ahead as planned:- 

 *Years 1 – 6: 12th and 15th July 3.30 pm to 5.30 pm 

 Reception: 16th July (during the day) 

*Look out for letters next week. 

 

Breaking up reminder 
Nursery children break up on Friday 16th July.  All other year groups break up on Tuesday 

20th July – collection between 1 pm and 1.30 pm.  ACES after school club will not be in school 

on 20th July. 

 

Uniform shops/Free delivery offer 
Ron Flowers will be on the school site selling uniform on the following dates:- 

 Tuesday 13th July: 1.30 – 4 pm 

 Wednesday 14th July: 1.30 – 4 pm 

 Wednesday 21st July: 9.30 – 11.30 am 

 

All school uniform details and a link to Ron Flowers can be found on our website here:- 

https://www.springvaleprimary.co.uk/school-uniform 

https://www.springvaleprimary.co.uk/school-uniform


 

 

There is also a link to the following free delivery information. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Volunteers for Covid Vaccine bus 
URGENT REQUEST FOR VOLUNTEERS THIS WEEK – WE NEED YOU! 

The Local Authority are looking for volunteers to support with outreach work as part of the 

delivery of the Vaccine Bus. This week they will be in Bilston and are looking for urgent 

volunteers to help with door knocking and queue control whilst residents are waiting for 

their vaccine. They are looking for support between Thursday 17 June to Saturday 

19 June from 9.30am till 7pm. Shift pattern of 9.30am – 2pm or 2pm to 7pm are 

available for those volunteers who are not able to support the full day. If you can help with 

volunteering this week please email:- 

 community.champions@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Full training will be provided and a member of the team will be available across the days to 

support. 

Please support your city in helping to deliver the vaccination programme. 
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